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MCK congratulates and thanks 
Frank Deere upon his retirement 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 17, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2021) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like 
congratulate Mr. Frank Deere on his recent retirement after 
serving the community for nearly 29 years. 
 
Frank retired on May 14, 2021 after a stellar career with the 
MCK. For the past several years he was the Technical 
Services Manager for the Capital Unit. He quietly and 
professionally went about his work with dedication and 
diligence. Among the many highlights of his career are the 
successful completions (as Project Manager) of the MCK 
Extension, the new Sewage Treatment Plant, the new Water 
Treatment plant, and the Section 95 Housing projects. 
 
The MCK wishes him all the best on his retirement. His 
many friends and former colleagues wish him great success 
on the golf course. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450-632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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